
Ruth Denise Albin Tanner

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of Ruth Denise Tanner on
Tuesday, November 19, 2024, at The Carpenter House of St. Joseph Hospice.
Ruth Denise was a member of  First  Baptist  Church of Denham Springs.  She
retired after many years of service From Demco Electric.

Visitation will be at Seale Funeral Home, Denham Springs, on Sunday, November
24, from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. Visitation will resume Monday, November 25, at First
Baptist Church, Denham Springs, from 9 a.m. until service at 11 am, officiated Dr.
Leo Miller. Ruth Denise will be laid to rest at Evergreen Memorial Park, where
her memory will be honored by all who loved her.

Ruth Denise is survived by her loving husband, David Tanner; her son, Joshua,
and his wife, MyLinh; and one cherished grandchild, Tristan Alexander. She is
also survived by her siblings: Amos Edison Albin II and spouse Sheryl Baudoin
Albin, Amy Deane Albin Freeman and John Tedaldi, John Mark Albin and spouse
Stacy Albin.  Her cherished nieces and nephews include Trey, Damion, Kayla,
Brandon, Brittney, Taylor, Hunter, and David. She was also deeply loved by her
great-nieces and great-nephews.

She was preceded in death by her parents, Amos Edison Albin and Dera Deane
Albin, and her nephew, Dustin Freeman, the beloved son of Amy Freeman.

Serving as pallbearers will be her nephews, brothers-in-laws, and close friends of
her son.

Memorial donations may be made to the First Baptist Church of Denham Springs
Building Fund. Please sign the online guestbook by visiting .

https://sealefuneral.com/2024/11/20/ruth-denise-albin-tanner/

